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Staff recommends approval of the change order request from Baldwin Paving (1014 Kenmill 
Drive N.W., Marietta, GA 30060) in the amount of $9,287.33 for tinted concrete for simulated 
brick pavers on the Windy Hill project versus applying color topically and authorize the Mayor 
to sign and execute all related documents

Agenda Date: 8/12/2024

In Control: City Council File Type: Change Order

Agenda Section: Agenda Number: C.
Formal Business

Department: Public Works

Agenda Title:
Approval of the change order request from Baldwin Paving (1014 Kenmill Drive N.W., 
Marietta, GA 30060) in the amount of $9,287.33 for tinted concrete for simulated brick pavers 
on the Windy Hill project versus applying color topically and authorize the Mayor to sign and 
execute all related documents.
Ward 5 Councilmember - Susan Wilkinson

ISSUE AND BACKGROUND:
During a regular inspection of work performed at the Windy Hill Road project site, City staff 
identified that the color tint used to simulate brick pavers in the textured concrete was being 
applied to the surface after placement rather than being tinted by batch in the mixer.  It is 
the cities practice to place batch tinted concrete for aesthetics of the concrete over time, but 
this constraint was not indicated in the bid documents.  This change order is the difference in 
cost to meet City standards.

RECOMMENDATION / REQUESTED ACTION:


